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 • petalo moScato Spumante “il vino Dell amore”: “the wine of love” – This delicately sweet sparkling 

wine is crafted from Moscato grapes. 

 • venetian golD (proSecco Doc) 100% Glera. Fruity, flowery, a touch of golden apple and exotic fruit. Perfect for any 

occasion or celebration.

 • platinum (Sweet moScato) A pronounced scent of roses. Pleasant and sweet with candied apple and sweet peach. 

Excellent for any celebration.

 • roSe golD (Dry roSé) Dry, fresh, fragrant and lively with intense flowery touches and a pleasant persistent aftertaste. The 

perfect wine for a special event or occasion!

• Distilleria Bottega is a successful family business that produces and distributes 
authentic Italian premium quality beverage and food products  

to a global market

• The winery is operated by Sandro Bottega, an author, artist, musician and race 
car driver, who is passionate about crafting unique wines and spirits

• The Bottega Sparkling Collection is a premium brand with gorgeous packaging 
and flavor profiles relevant to a wide range of consumers

• Distilleria Bottega has initiated several “green” programs that include organic 
farming, recycling, the use of eco-friendly packaging and use of biomass-generated 

thermal energy

VENETO

Distilleria Bottega was founded nearly 40 years ago 
by master distiller Aldo Bottega.  Since 1983, Sandro 
Bottega, Aldo’s son, has owned and operated the 
family business which has grown to include the 
production of world-renowned grappa, sparkling and 
still wines, liqueurs, specialty food products, and a 
glass-blowing facility. Sandro’s vibrant personality 
which has helped build and drive his company into 
a world-wide success with distribution in more than 
100 countries. His sister, Barbara, and brother, 
Stefano, are also involved and share his passion for 
developing their family business.

Distilleria Bottega produces unique sparkling wines 
including Petalo “Il Vino dell’Amore” Moscato 
Spumante and the Bottega Sparkling Collection. 

Petalo “Il Vino dell’Amore” Moscato Spumante, the 
“Wine of Love,” is a delicately sweet sparkling wine 
crafted from Moscato grapes grown in northeast 
Italy’s Colli Euganei region, nestled between two 
fabled cities of love — Verona and Venice. 

The Bottega Sparkling Collection is a selection of 
super-premium sparkling wines inspired by Venice, 
Italy’s most romantic city. Unified by its chic, metallic 
packaging, the Bottega Sparkling  Collection exudes 
elegance and luxury. 

In recent years, Distilleria Bottega has implemented 
numerous eco-friendly programs. These initiatives 
include organic farming, recycling and use of eco-
friendly packaging.
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